
Medary Town Board-Regular Monthly Meeting 
Tuesday July 12, 2011 

 
Special Town Board meeting was held on Tuesday, July 12, 2011 to “site 
visit” erosion concerns in Meadow Wood.   
 
Those in attendance as follows: 
Mike Weibel, Bob Keil, Linda Seidel and Mike from Midwest Hardscapes to 
discuss work to be completed on the Kabat residence driveway and curbing. 
Discussion concluded that the work would not interfere with the shoulder of 
the town road.   
 
Mike Weibel motioned to inform the resident that following completion of 
new driveway and curbing, the town would “shave down” the shoulder of 
the road to allow for improved and even water dispersing and draining 
during excessive rain fall.  The home owner can “sod” the shoulder 
following this “shave down” per their request.  Bob Keil second.              
All Ayes – Unanimous 
 
Following the “on-site” meeting, the town members returned to the Town 
Hall. 
 
Discussion on the Resolution for Voting Wards 
 
Mike Weibel motioned to move to approve the resolution for 2 Wards, #18 
and #28.  Bob Keil second. 
All Ayes - Unanimous 
 
Motion:  Seidel to adjourn the meeting.  Weibel second.  Meeting was 
adjourned at 4:15 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Linda Seidel, Chairperson 
Town of Medary 
 


